Pine Valley Central School will be hosting a Clothing Closet,
opening November 8, 2018!

In preparation for the Grand Opening of the Pine Valley Clothing Closet on November 8, we
are now graciously accepting donations at a Clothing Drive. The Pine Valley Clothing Closet
will be open to our entire community free of charge.

How to Donate

Where: Pine Valley Elementary School (side parking lot)
Date: Monday, October 29%", 2018
Time: 3:05p.m-4:00 p.m.

All donated clothing needs to be gently used, freshly laundered, free

of stains/rips, and with functional zippers, buttons, and snaps. Help
will be provided, so all you need to do is bring the items. We will
transport the items from your car to the clothing closet!

The Clothing Closet Opening will be during Parent Teacher Conferences on November 8"

Donations may include the following...

Clothing Items Hygiene Products
Socks (new packaged) Soap
Underwear (new packaged) Deodorant
Shirts/Sweaters Toothbrush & Toothpaste
Pants/Jeans Dental floss
Dresses/Skirts Shampoo & Conditioner
Sportswear Razors & Shaving Cream
Shoes/Boots Lotion
Coats & Jackets Feminine Products
Sweatshirts Toilet Paper
Hats & gloves Detergent
Backpacks

Donations will be accepted on an on-going basis. Drop-off donations to the Elementary School Main
Office or contact Kiyomi Hokyo at 988-3291 ext. 3405 or Amanda Miller at 988-3291 ext. 3322, to
schedule a drop off.

More info regarding the Clothing Closet hours of operation to come!!
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